
Cp&L
_
Carolina Po ' t ompany
mnm- r-

P. O. Box 165, New Hill, North Ca fig 27562
January 24, 1985

FILE: SH N-2/18 MQAH 85-33
Item 201

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLAh"I, UNIT NO. 1
DOCKET NO. 50-400

PROCUREMENT - IMPROPER WORK AUTHORIZATION

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This is to confirm the January 24, 1985 telephone conversation between
Mr. N. J. Chiangi (CP&L) and Mr. A. Hardin. Mr. Hardin was informed that
the December 28, 1984 potentially reportable item, pertaining to a vendor
authorized to perform work on safety related items through a nonsafety
purchase order, has been evaluated and considered not to be reportable
per the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e).

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very.truly,

NJC/mt f .b
cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung N. J. ngi - Manager

Mr. G. Maxwell Quality Assurance / Quality Control
Mr. R. L. Prevatte Harris Plant
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